
General Membership Meeting Minutes 

Central Oklahoma MOPAR Association 
Date:   Thursday, February 27, 2025 Location:  Rudy’s BBQ, Memorial Road 

Convened 7:12 PM,  by the Vice 

President, # 4 

Attachments:  Sign-in sheet, Finance Report, Secretary’s Notes, 

Suspense Log 

Attendance: 13 Members 11 Barry Enge Motion Second 

 1 Frank Lipsinic, Secretary 12  Ed Skalvinsky See attendance 

sheet for “who” 

by number #. 
 2 Jim Sharp 13   Bud Ward, President (Arrived after opening) 

 3 Sandra Sharp 14  

 4 Shannon Landsberger 15    

 5 Sarah Landsberger 16    

 6 Jack Landsberger 17    

 7 Theo Landsberger 18    

 8 Mike Kelly 19     

 9 Bob Sharp 20     

 10 Roger Sharp 21  Motion Second 

1. Call To Order: Shannon called the meeting to order at 7:15 PM.   

2. Secretary’s Report: Frank read the minutes from the January 23, 

2024 Meeting. A MOTION was made and 

passed to accept the minutes as recorded. 

 

2 

 

11 

 

3. Treasurer’s Report: 

 

 

Jim presented 2 Treasurer’s Reports for the ends 

of January and February; summarizing the few 

transactions there were.  A MOTION was made 

to accept the reports, and the Motion passed.    

 

 

1 
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OLD BUSINESS 

4. 

 

 

 

 

2025 CAR SHOW: 

 

- Frank reported that he had forwarded the draft 

of the show flyer to the officers.  Jim requested a 

clean email file so that he could make copies. 

The consensus was to initially print a few 

hundred copies. 

- Jim noted that he might call Jess Neal to invite 

him to the show. 

- Shannon noted that the SPMF Show will be a 

car show only this year; no racing.   Shannon 

noted that he has committed to provide the 

music and sound for the COMA Show only that 

day. 

- Shannon reported that Rudy’s will not schedule 

the room for a show more than 30 days out. 

Frank recommended that Shannon call the 

Norman Rudy’s location to see if they would 

commit to a date now; rather than 30 days out.   

The Santa Fe Restaurant parking lot was also 

mentioned as possible venue. 

- Sarah suggested that we consider the Rte 66 

Bowl in Chandler as the location for the 2026 

Show, considering the big Rte 66 Anniversary 

celebrations that year. 

 

  



NEW BUSINESS :  

5. Cruises and Other Activities: - Roger enumerated some of the upcoming 

shows: including the 405 Street Elite Show on 

April 12; the 12th Street Cruisers starting up 

again on the 19th; TriCity Cruisers on 20 April; 

Bethany show in May; and WAM on 21 June. 

  

6.  Adjournment:  8:08 PM There being no further business, the meeting was 

adjourned at 8:05 PM.   MOTION made and 

passed. 
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7. Next Meeting The next meeting is March 27, 2024.   
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Frank Lipsinic, Secretary 


